August 7, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
This will confirm your reception report on Television
Station WRC, Channel 4, on July 31, 1972, from 6:26 p.m.
to 6:27 p.m. Central Daylight.
Thank you for watching WRC.
Yours truly,
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JJ. G. Rogers, Manager
Technical Facilities
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